
Hello,   
 
My name is Deborah Tilden, resident of Crook County in Prineville, Oregon.   I am generally a lifelong Oregonian, spending 52 
years of my life in Oregon, the other portions were in California and Nevada from 1998-2005.  
   
I believe in a fair and civil exchange of ideas and the freedom for all Oregonians with many differing opinions to exercise civil 
discourse.  That used to be prized.   Today people of differing opinions are vilified, and forced to accept unlawful activity 
as “free speech”.   Free speech has nothing to do with violent activity that destroys people homes, businesses and public 
property leaving taxpayers holding the bill.   Some districts in our state are forcing more conservative counties and 
communities to fund the lawless destruction of those in other districts of the state.   We need balance - we need fairness and 
accountability in our elections and those who are put into position to create public policy that impacts us all.   
 
Please accept my support of Congressional Map B, House and Senate Maps B for the official record.   I believe having fair and 
balanced demographics considered of highest priority is deciding district boundaries is essential.    
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